
Drinking Water Notice 
 

Monitoring requirements not met for Bays Mountain Park 
                                                             (Name of Water System) 

 
We violated a drinking water standard.  Even though this was not an emergency, 
as our customers, you have the right to know what happened and what we are 
doing to correct the situation.  
 
We are required to monitor the drinking water for specific contaminants on a 
regular basis.  Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not 
our drinking water meets health standards.  During the compliance periods 
detailed below we did not complete all of the required monitoring for total coliform 
bacteria and therefore cannot be sure of the quality of our drinking water during 
all of that time: 
 

What This Means 
 
There is nothing you need to do at this time. The table below lists the 
contaminant we did not properly test for, the monitoring period during which we 
did not sample, how many samples were required, how many samples were 
taken, and the date on which follow-up samples will be taken. 
 

Contaminant 

Monitoring 
Period 

(List Month or 
Quarter Missed) 

Number of 
Samples 
Required 

Number of 
Samples 

Taken 

When The Next 
Samples Were 

Or Will Be 
Taken 

Total Coliform 
Bacteria 

February 2017 1 0 March 2017 

Total Coliform 

Bacteria  
January 2017 1 0 March 2017 

Total Coliform 
Bacteria 

3rd Quarter 2016 

(July – September) 
1 0 12/22/16 

Total Coliform 
Bacteria 

2nd Quarter 2016 

(April – June) 
1 0 12/22/16 

Total Coliform 

Bacteria  

2nd Quarter 2015 
(April – June) 

1 0 9/29/15 

 

Steps We Are Taking 
 
We are working to ensure that all future monitoring is completed as required by 
the State of Tennessee, and we understand the importance of completing this 
monitoring in order to protect our customers.  The drinking water at this location 
routinely meets State standards and is treated with a ___chlorination_____ 
treatment system.             (Type of Treatment System) 

 
Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, 
especially those who may not have received this notice directly. For more 
information, please contact us at the following number: 
 
__Bay’s Mountain Park______     ______0002618_____________ 
          (System Name)              (Water System Identification Number) 

 
______(423) 229-9447________     ______03/23/2017__________       

(Phone Number)             (Date Notice Posted) 


